
January 12,20 12 

Jeff Derouen 
Public Service Cornmission 
PO Box 6 15 
Frankfort KY 4062 

BRACKEN WATER DISTRICT 
PO BOX 201 

BROOKSVIL,LE, KENTUCKY 4 1004 
606-735-3513 

PUBl..IC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

RE: Case No: 20 12-00005 
Purchased Water Adjustment 

Enclosed is a copy of the letter that we received from the City of Augusta today regarding our recent 
rate adjustment. I have been in contact with Brent Kirtley and Eddie Beavers regarding the changes. 
Our intention is to correct the PWA to reflect the .09 decrease. Upon receiving the PSC decision I will 
forward a corrected tariff. 

If any further information is needed please contact me at the above listed number. 

Sincerely, 

Diana Moran, Office Manager 

Enclosures 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 






